
 

 

  

If Your Child Receives Special Education Services,  

L         K for This in Your Mailbox in March 2022! 
 

✓ In March 2022, the Parent Involvement Survey will be mailed to 
you if your child receives special education services. 

✓ Your opinions will help to improve special education services for 
your child and other children across the state. 

✓ Surveys will be mailed to your home starting March 1, 2022.  

✓ Information regarding how to complete the survey will be 
provided with the mailed material in March 2022. 

✓ All survey responses are confidential. No one from your school 
district will know how you answered the survey questions. 

✓ Visit our website www.isbe.net/Pages/Special-Education-
Parents-of-Students-with-Disabilities.aspx for resources that 
may be helpful to a parent of a student with disabilities. 
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